
1st April 2021 BRADY 
NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents, 

Wow, what a term it has been. Hearing on the news last December that the 
school would be going into lockdown again, seems like a distant memory now. 
We have been through remote learning and re-introducing the children back into 
school since then, and it has been a lot of hard work for everyone.  

For that reason, the first thing I want to say is a huge thank you and well done to all of the pupils, parents and staff of 
the school. We have all learnt new things and grown together over the past few months and your support has been felt 
by the school and we thank you for that.  

We are now fully settled into the brand new building, with all building work complete except for the transformation of 
the Reception garden into astro turf which will be happening at Easter. This would have happened sooner if we had not 
had a large portion of this astro turf stolen in the middle of the night in February.  

We have finally begun to be able to hold outdoor activities (through our Risk Assessment) for the parents and children to 
celebrate together with the Easter Bonnet Parades and the Easter Egg Display. The events were very well attended and 
we thank you for that support. Hopefully, soon, the Risk Assessments and the world we live in will be one where we can 
invite you all inside to celebrate the building with us. 

However, just to keep you going I have attached a sneak picture of part of our new Trevor Bradbury Memorial Library, a 
library that is woodland themed which was one of Trevor’s huge passions.  

Have a wonderful Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you all back to school on Monday 19th April 2021 

Michael Nunn 

INSETS DAYS (School closed) 

Polling day 6th May 2021 (Remote Learning) /Tuesday 18th May  2021/ Friday 23rd July 2021 

Free School Meal Infor-
mation  

If you think your child is enti-
tled to Free School Meals from 
September, please apply 
online ASAP at:  

https://www.gov.uk/apply-
free-school-meals 

Below are the criteria  

• Income-based Jobseeker’s 
Allowance  

• Child Tax Credit (not Work-
ing Tax Credit), with an annual 
income below £16,190  

• Employment and Support 
Allowance, income related  

• Support under part 6 of the 
Immigration and Asylum Act, 
1999  

• Working Tax Credit run-on, 
paid for 4 weeks after you stop 
qualifying for Working Tax 
Credit  

• Universal Credit, with a 
household income of £7,400 
or less (after tax and not in-
cluding any benefits you get)  

 

             Brady Nursery       

             Book your place now ! 

Reserve your place now for 2021 at our school based Nursery 

High quality childcare and education for children aged 3-4 years 

Free funded spaces available! 

To register your child or to find out more information, please contact the school office. 

Be quick as sessions are expected to sell out fast! 

 Reading Book Plea 

Over the course of the Easter break could you please check through your house as we have had a 

large number of books go missing through the course of both lockdowns. This has meant that we 

do not have the wide range of books available to send home with the children that we used to 

have.  

If you could please check through at home and if you manage to find any bring them in and place 

them in the box in the office area after Easter that would be a huge help to us.  

Thank you 


